
To:   House Rules Committee  
        Legislature of the State of Oregon  
 
From:  Olga Howard 
          Portland, OR 97239 
  
As a member of AAUW I am writing this letter in strong support of  
House Bill 3110.   It is time that the boards of corporations reflect  
the communities  they serve. 
Respectfully , 
Olga Howard 
 


